
!
Dear Cunniff Families,!!
A reminder that Wednesday, March 6th is an early-release day with lunch served, a 12:15 
dismissal and Extended Day.  Teachers will be participating in professional development during 
the afternoon.   We will convene as a faculty and focus on our social emotional program 
Responsive Classroom.!!
Looking ahead, Bandarama will take place on Tuesday, March 12th at 7:00pm in the Watertown 
High School gymnasium.  Students should arrive at 6:30 in concert dress (white shirt, black 
pants/skirt) and with instruments, stands and music.  The Rehearsal for this event is scheduled 
for Monday, March 11 from 3:15 - 4:00pm at WHS.  Students should bring along their 
instruments, music stands and music.!!
Enjoy your Sunday afternoon.!!!!
With warm regards,!
Mena Ciarlone,Cunniff Principal!!!


